
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14th 

7.30pm on ZOOM 
 

Mawsley WI 

This is a change to our scheduled meeting. Our 

speakers are Penny Latham & Trudi Zimmer 

from Nat West Bank who will tell us how to 

avoid fraud and scams, including coronavirus 

related ones, via the telephone and the 

internet. Warning: should prove to be scary but 

informative.  Pens & notepads at the ready! 

 

 

 

Visitor’s welcome 
For details on how to join our meeting please contact our President 

Jane Twisleton by phoning 07500 019698 
or Email janetwisleton@hotmail.com 

Members annual membership fee £44 is due by 1 April. 
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